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Please be advised that a group of retired federal law 

enforcement officers has won a lawsuit they filed against 

the State of New Jersey last spring, challenging New 

Jersey’s refusal to abide by the policies of the Law 

Enforcement Officers Safety Act (LEOSA) also known as 

HR-218.  While the State of New Jersey certainly has the 

right to appeal the court’s decision in the case, effective 

today the policies and procedures contained in LEOSA 

HR-218 are now in effect.  We will post the specifics of the 

court’s findings as soon as we receive same. 

 

For your information... 

 

    Thank you. 


